Miscellaneous

BOARD OF GOVERNORS
Florida Board of Governors' Cancellation of Meeting August 29 and 30, 2023
Due to the threat of Tropical Storm Idalia, the Florida Board of Governors Announces a cancellation of the noticed New Member Orientation August 29, 2023, 10:30 a.m., and Board of Governors meetings August 29, 2023, 1:00 p.m. and August 30, 2023, 9:00 a.m.

For more information, you may contact: Rachel Kamoutsas at 325 w. Gaines St., Tallahassee, FL, 32399 or by calling (850)245-0466.
